Contact us at 866-WV-WOODS or
visit BEYONDTHEBACKYARD.ORG

ots of prizes and FREE lunch, fis mg
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The firct 1500 kids will receive BIR sunglasses!,
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CRACK THE WHIP
DODGE BALL
FREEZE

HIDE AND SEEK
HOPSCOTCH

HOT POTATO
JUMP ROPE
KEEP AWAY

KICK BALL

\

To receive this newsletter by email, call 866-WV-WOODS or email us at nbrockman @beyondthebackyard.org

KICK THE CAN
LEAP FROG
MARBLES
MOTHER, MAY |
RED ROVER
SIMON SAYS
TAG
TETHERBALL
TUG OF WAR
WALL BALL

Excited’about a recent outdoor adventure and want to’share with
other members? Send us your photo with a brief description and we
will add it to our trophy room. Email the picture and description to
nbrockman@beyondthebackyard.org. You may also post them to
our website and/or our Facebook page.

Addison shamtz\in
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MEET SOME
OF OUR NEWEST

BTB MEMBERS

WHO SIGNED UP AT THE
HUNTING & FISHING SHOW

cabeh‘ < Pro Staff,Josh & Rachelle Hedrick, invite you to join us for._.

Tﬂo"‘r ONE FREE TROUT per child from the Trout Pond
+ fvailable to fish after the first free trout for $4.50/1b. after 3pm
IHG !! « Cabela’s FREE FISHING POLE & PRIZES!!!
T Served
| LK 1am - 1pm
FREE nir Rifie Range & FREE Youth Archery Range for Kids!!
FREE casting Contest with Targets & PRIZESI11

CHRIS HIGBEE IN CONCERT!!!!

Everything's FREE!! 304-257-5160 for more info. Mt be accompasied by paren or goardlam whie fishing o sosting.
Compliments of Cabela’s & Smoke Hole Resort mﬂaﬁ'muﬁ-ﬁ:um :: N:I::l'i egal 10,

To Stay Up-To-Date ....................

Beyond The Backyard is asking all of its members to

become a fan of our organization at www.facebook.com/
beyondthebackyard. This is a great way for us to share stories
and photographs of our outdoor adventures. This also allows
us to keep all of our members up-to-date on events around the
Mountain State. We also post all of our hunting and fishing
adventures onTwitter and Instagram. Find us at twitter.com/
beyond_backyard and instagram.com/beyondthebackyard

Be sure to fan our Facebook page, where you can receive news and enter contests too!



Check us out online at beyondthebackyard.org to volunteer, donate, join, or tell a friend!

Beyond the Backyard Welcomes

as the New Director of Public Relations!

Nick was born and raised in Cincinnati, Ohio. Upon graduating from
St. Xavier High School in 2004, he received a Bachelor of Science
degree in journalism from Ohio University in 2008. After working in
newspapers as a news and sports writer, Nick entered into marketing
and public relations.

He enjoys competitive distance running, camping,
hiking, traveling and freelance sports writing. He lives
in Scott Depot, WV with his wife and daughter.

Please join us in welcoming Nick!

Visit Us At BeyondTheBackyard.org




